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UNRWA would like to make the following submission.  
  
It is suggested that a priority focus area for the Working Group, in line with its mandate as per Human 
Rights Council resolution A/HRC/17/4, should be to provide practical guidance to relevant United Nations 
bodies on how best to promote and apply in UN procurement and partnership activities the Guiding 
Principles on Business and Human Rights: Implementing the United Nations “Protect, Respect and 
Remedy” Framework, taking into account good practice and lessons learned on their implementation. 
  
Kind regards,  

Lance Bartholomeusz  
Chief, International Law Division  
Department of Legal Affairs, UNRWA HQ (Jerusalem) 


